Subject: Barrington Trails Committee Draft Minutes 12/11/18

Meeting called to order at 6:38pm

Present: Chair Charlie Tatham, Anne Melvin, Denis Beaulieu, Jack Gale, John Wallace, Doug Winter,
Marika Wilde

Minutes of 11/13/2018 were approved as amended.

Old Business:

Updates: Jack Gale is now on the Trails Committee. Welcome!

The Calef kiosk is completed as the roof is on. We have No Target Shooting signs for 4 kiosks.

Keri Neal removed trash from Carriage Run in SATWaSR. We discussed making a trail between the
Tibbetts Road parking lot and Carriage Run following the power lines.

We discussed the need for sign posts on SATWaSR (3), Calef East and Goodwill, all of which is town land.
Tibbetts Road and Cottontail junction, Rudolph Run and on the large field in the Rabbitat in SATWaSR.
Calef East will have temporary laminated paper signs until the final decision is made for where to put
them. The entrance to Calef East on Scruton Pond Road needs a post. TBD where the other signs and
blazing will go. On Goodwill, a post is needed at the junction of the Melvin Trail and the Winnie the Pooh
trail as the present sign is on a dead pine tree.

Budget: $356.91 has already been spent out of the $500. We need 4-5 posts, cedar wood for more signs
and 2-3 Aldo Leopold benches, a gallon of stain and pressure treated dimension boards. One of the
benches will go on the Goodwill Trail overlooking the pond and another opposite the cave (Pooh’s
house).

New Business:

The Winnie the Pooh trail needs its signs upgraded and a pole at the North Pole. John requested that we
gather signatures for the Marsh Rd petition. He also reminded us that the SATWaSR management plan
will be discussed with Charlie Moreno at the next Con Comm meeting 12/20/18.

Next meeting will be 1/8/19. Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Anne Melvin



